378.8508
File No. 56653

October 20, 1977

Robert L. and Helen B, Russell
Route 1, Box 1168
 Bandon, OR 97411

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Russell:

We have received your application for a permit to appropriate
0,025 cubic foot of water per second from a slough for irriga-
tion of 2 acres, 4 copies of a map, legal description, and the
fee of $30.00 for which our receipt No. 64082 is enclosed. For
your reference the application has been assigned No. 56653,

In comparing your application map to the maps of the area, it
would appear that the slough you have applied upon is a natural
lake by the name of Lost Lake., Applications for the use of the
waters of the natural lakes of the south coast basin are accepte-
able only for, amongrother uses, irrigation of lawn and garden
not to exceed ¥ acre in area. Your application for a permit to
irrigate 2 acres is in excess of this amount, and therefore, must
be rejected in its present form.

I am returning your application and mapg:.to you. 'If yourwishtto
modify it to an acceptable use and resubmit it to this office,
the application could then be approved.

Sincerely

Donald R, Buell
Water Rights Engineer

DRB:cah
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Robert L. Russell &
Helen B. Russedl
Route 1, Box 1168
Bandon, OR 97411

42456

January 17, 1978
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378-8508
File No. 56653

November 7, 1977

Robert L, and Helen B, Russell
"Route. 1, Box 1168
Bandon, OR 97411

Dear Mr., and Mrs. Russell:

Thank you for the return of your application No. 56653 and
the supporting map which you changed to irrigation of % acre
lawn and garden. This is an acceptable use of the waters of
the natural lakes of the South Coast Basin.

Item No. 5 of your appljication was not changed.' Because your
accompanying letter clearly stated your intention, T have
changed item No. 5 to also read irrigation of lawn and gar=-
den of % acre.

Your application is now in:usatisfactory form for issuance of
a permit.

Sincerely

Donald R, Buell
Water Rights Engineer

DRB:cah
ENCL: Receipt No, 64082



Rt 1. Boyr 1168

Bandon, Oregon 97411
October 25,1977

File No. .56653

Wogald R. Buell
a

€r Resources Dept. B Bl AR E B
Mill Creek Office Park i B lia 7 g i (- b
555 13th 8t N.E., 0CT2612
Salem, Oregon 97310 - e RO
Dear Sir,

Thank you for your attention to our water rights application,

We were unaware that the water behind our house was considered
part of "Lost Lake" -- alwaysalled it & "slough" --- altho
we knew 1t Jjoined "Lost Lake" on the western part of our property -

here. Thank you for setting us straight.

Enclosed 1is our application and maps which have been modified

to meet the regulations of water use from a natural lake ---
namely tobe used for lawn =nd garden irrigation and not to
exceed % acre in ares, Hope these are satisfactory.

Yours 1nci;?;y
«45?4204zbd£ ‘?L4owma12L———

Robert L. Russell

il B Jrgee

Heien B. Russell



